
Together Change Happens

Support Our Spooktacular Mission with a Gift

 

 
Ghostly Glow Up: Facility Facelift Update

 

 
We are finally on the home stretch of completing phase one of the facility

facelift. Stay tuned for updates as we begin phase two next month!
 

A special Thank You to Sharp Construction, Architekton, and Corporate Interior
Systems!

 
Want to see our vision? Click on the button below to get an idea of the look

and feel and how it will help provide better access and efficiency for our
supported individuals.
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Click Here for a Sneak Peak!

 

 

Eerie Employment Services Spotlight
 

Employment Services is pleased to have Aramark’s Barrett Dining Center on
board as an enclave and has partnered with them for the past nine years. To
keep up with the 2650 meals served daily at the 2nd-busiest dining hall on

the Arizona State campus, TCH members working at Barrett must take their
jobs very seriously. Barrett’s director Bevin O’Neill says of our members,
“They are some of our most dependable workers. Finding the right job for

them is the key ingredient. Once you find that perfect role you will never find
a better employee.” Currently, four TCH members are working weekdays

serving gelato, maintaining private glass rooms used by the deans, busing
tables, and working the dish room. With their level of commitment and
dedication, they are drawing attention at this Aramark establishment.

 

TCH Haunted Happenings
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At the beginning of the month, a few of our administrative staff took a trip down to
Yuma to visit one of our AbilityOne contract sites at Yuma Marine Corps Air Station.
After 25+ years, the site received a brand-new work trailer, and we couldn't wait to

celebrate with a ribbon cutting!

Congratulations to the August Employee of the Month, Alejandro Ledezma! Alejandro
is part of our AbilityOne Yuma work site, where he makes a point to greet his team
members daily. They rely on him for guidance, leadership, and support. He ensures

the team is prepared for the day ahead and takes the time to demonstrate tasks, such
as floor care. Recently, Alejandro stepped up to help develop a new supervisor by

sharing daily routines and how to meet contract expectations. His patience and
encouragement significantly benefit team members with disabilities, helping them
succeed on the job. Thank you, Alejandro, for your dedication to helping others

achieve excellence at work!



This month each of the DTA rooms participated in a pumpkin decorating contest, with
Hayden Square as the winner. Activities such as this promote the use of creativity,

teamwork, and motor skills. Check out all of the spooktacular designs!

And just like that, Monster Mash 2024 is in the books. The entire TCH organization
could not be more grateful for all of our supporters and your generosity towards the

individuals we support. This would not be possible without you. 'Til next year!

 

Chilling Community Engagement & Activities  



At the end of September, one of our group homes took a magical weekend trip to the
happiest place on Earth! This experience was nothing to be ~grumpy~ about and we

are so grateful for these opportunities.

What's a Sun Devil spirit day without a visit from Sparky himself? 

 

 

We Love Our Volunteers!
 



A HUGE thank you to all of the volunteers that helped bring Monster Mash to life this
past weekend. We appreciate your time and support.

 
Interested in volunteering? Contact our Volunteer Coordinator, Heather Rodriguez, at

480-730-4223 or HeatherRodriguez@tch-az.com.
 

 

 
Thank you for joining us for Monster Mash 2024! Your

support is very much appreciated.
 

 
Thank you once again to our presenting sponsors, SRP & Benefit Commerce

Group.
 

Not done keeping up with us? Follow our socials!
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